
PLANNING AND ZONING PLAN-OF-CONSERVATION-AND-DEVELOPMENT (POCD) SUBCOMMITTEE MEETING NOTES 
FOR MONDAY, 14 SEPTEMBER 2020, 7:15 PM, REMOTELY VIA ZOOM®

The POCD Subcommittee meeting of the Planning and Zoning Board was cancelled due to lack of a quorum.

Members Present:, Jim Kader, Peggy Kearney 
Not Present:, Joe Castignoli, Jim Quish
Staff: David Sulkis, City Planner; Meg Greene, recording sec’y

MEETING CANCELLATION was at 7:40.

New Business, not on the Agenda, may be brought up by a 2/3’s vote of those Members present and voting.
ANY INDIVIDUAL WITH A DISABILITY WHO NEEDS SPECIAL ASSISTANCE TO PARTICIPATE IN THE MEETING SHOULD CONTACT THE DIRECTOR OF COMMUNITY 
DEVELOPMENT, (203) 783-3230, FIVE DAYS PRIOR TO THE MEETING, IF POSSIBLE.
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